Ankara, 1loth July 1700

Dear Dr, Wolfgang Holl,

Thank you for your letter of Jume 29, 1983; classification Nz
III-611-Tungay.

I have published almost exclusively in Turkish. Bubt to give
you an idea about my work, I am sending you, (in Englih)
- an offprint of a book review which I wrote in, the Bulgarian
Etudes balkaniques, 1979, nr. 1,
- another book-review by a colleague of the first edition of my
study on the Turkish Left,
- copy of a paper (as yet unpublished) I contributed to a semins
in USA: Marxism in Turkey,
~ a lengthy resume that I specially prepared for you of my lates
book: the Turkish Single~Party Experience,

There wes no staff membex or expert on Turkish History and Pc
itics at the Stanford Univexsity, while I was there in 1979.80.
I mainly worked alone on, the Turkish material at the Hoover Inst
tution, However, I audited a eourse giiven by Professor Mark Manc
on the History of Socialisms, as I myself used to give a paralle
course at home. I suppose, you may ask Prof, Mancall's opinion
about me,

I hope these additiomal material will be sufficient for your
Selection Committeee 0 reach a decision on my application,.

Yours sincerely,





